Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
BCC Engineering, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, announces a public information meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Thursday, August 27, 2015, 5:00 p.m. ‒ 7:00 pm 

PLACE: St. Lucie County Administration Building, (Board of Commission Chambers, 3rd floor), 2300 Virginia Avenue, Fort Pierce, FL 34982

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four invites you to attend a public information Meeting concerning proposed improvements to SR-713/Kings Highway from North of Picos Rd. to North of the I-95 Overpass (FM No.:230256-7-52-01). The meeting will be held Thursday, August 27, 2015 from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., at the St. Lucie County Administration Building, (Board of Commission Chambers, 3rd floor), 2300 Virginia Avenue, Fort Pierce.

This meeting is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed improvements to SR-713/Kings Highway. Construction will consist of replacing the existing two lane undivided rural roadway with a newly constructed four lane high-speed urban divided roadway. Other improvements include the addition of bike lanes, a new lighting system and a sidewalk on the east side along with a shared use path on the west side.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4406, toll-free: 1(800)336-8435, ext. 4406 or via email: Bing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., at (954)777-4406, toll free: 1(800)336-8435, ext. 4406; in writing to Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or via email: Bing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us. Any persons who require translation services (free of charge) should also contact Ms. Bing Wang, P.E. at least seven (7) days before the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4406, toll-free: 1(800)336-8435, ext. 4406 or via email: Bing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us.
